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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education |
Region V - Bicol
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF CATANDUANES

January 6, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
OSDS-ICTU-DM- 1! <. 2022

STEM EDUCATION MASTER COURSE - AN INVITATION FROM THE DICT

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
SDO Chiefs, Section/Unit Heads
School Heads
STEM Education Teachers(Elementary, JHS & SHS)
All others concerned

1. Please be informed of the attached invitation from the Department of Information
and Commumnications Technology(DICT) to join the STEM Education Master Course to
be held on January 17-21, 2022 and January 24-28, 2022 from 1:00 to 4:00 PM
via Zoom. The qualifications for the participants, registration link
(https://bit.ly/EducationJanuary ), contact number of the DICT personnel in-charge
and other details of the said course are indicated in the said invitation.

2. For the interested participants, kindly accomplish this link
https:/ /tinyurl.com/STEMEduMCDICT during the day of the training for DO
monitoring purposes.

2. For information and guidance of all concerned.

Cas

SUSAN S. COLLANO
Asst. Schools Division SWperintendent
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Nivision Superintendent

1 ®San Roque, Virac, Catanduanes
k052 -8114063

B catanduanes@deped.gov.ph

Sal & www.depedrovcatanduanes.com

*  @)DepEd Tayo - Region V - Catanduanes




REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

DEPARTMENT OF INFORMATION AND
COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY

Ref #: LC3 - 2022 - 01 -021
January 05, 2022

SUSAN S. COLLANO

Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge

Division of Catanduanes

Virac, Catanduanes

Dear Dr. Collano,

Greetings from the Department of Information and Communications Technology (DICT) - Luzon
Cluster 3!

The Digital Teachers and Learners Project of the ICT Literacy and Competency Development
Bureau (ILCDB) aims to build and transform the digital competencies of Filipino teachers through
Information and Communication Technologies.

In line with this, the Department of Information and Communications Technology (DICT), in
partnership with the University of the Philippines - College of Education, through the ILCDB,
would like to invite you to join the STEM Education Master Course to be held on January 17 -
21,2022 and January 24-28, 2022 from 01:00 to 4:00 PM via Zoom.

The participants should have the following qualifications:
e Must be a STEM Education Teacher/Practitioner (Science and Math Teachers of
Elementary, Junior High School, and Senior High School)
e Preferably with experience in blended learning

To join the training, you must first register in the link provided below.
Link here: https://bit.ly/Educationjanuary

Should you have further concerns on this matter, please contact Ms. Mary Rose Cortez at
maryrose.cortez@dict.gov.ph or via +639 981693933.

Thank you and we hope for your favorable response.

Very truly yours,

Digitall
c%a“""“r ggtne?;c; Cheryl
Camenforte
CHERYL C. ORTEGA
Regional Director
DICT Luzon Cluster 3



